
August Friends Meeting 4 members present

Our meeting was attended by our new library director, Amy
Smith. We let her know that we will supply the candy for the
Trunk or Treat event for the library and asked if there was
anything else she would like us to get and if she had any
current wants or needs. She will get back to us.

The July basket from the HV renegades raised $100.
The August basket donated by Teri Jacopino of Pest Guard of
Pawling is wine, chocolate and snacks and is set up in the
library. We collected all the items to set up the September
basket with the Halloween theme. All the raffle items for the
Dover Days event was displayed at the meeting.

The Friends have established their new checking account with
the President and Treasurer as signees. The balance in the
account is currently $6268. The trustees had asked us to give
a donation in the memory of Cindy SnowPitts to the Northeast
Community center. We will send a check to NECC for $200
and a sympathy card to her wife.

Dover Days is Saturday Sept 16th (rain date Sept 17th). We
are looking for volunteers to man our table to sell car stickers,
sell raffle tickets and sign up new Friends. Please contact
Chris if you can help.



Kathryn will be setting up a pampered chef party link which
will get a $200 automatic donation to the Friends. That link will
be shared as it becomes available.

We have also decided to host a trunk tag sale in the
beginning of October with more details to come at our next
meeting on Tuesday September 19th.

Thank you for helping in our great first year!


